
Newsletter 

Friday 20th May 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Suddenly, we are approaching the last week of this half term—where has the Summer Term gone?!  

This week Gardening Club have been working hard on developing our garden area—it is so lovely to 

see them roll up their sleeves and get stuck in to improving our school environment.  They have so 

many ideas and seem to love a project that we cannot wait to see what else they can achieve in the 

next few weeks! 

This week has also been a big week for our wonderful children in Year Two.  They have been 

completing  their Key Stage One SATs tests and we have all been so overwhelmed with how calm 

and happy they have been this week—in fact, one child asked, ‘Can we do this every week?’  The 

children have worked tirelessly and made Miss Beynon and everyone at St Margaret’s very proud.  

Well done Year Two—you are all absolute superstars! 

Jubilee Celebrations 

Next week is the start of our Jubilee celebrations!  All week long, the children will be creating bunting and crowns ready to celebrate 

as part of our festivities and, on Wednesday 25th May, are invited to dress up in red, white and blue or as a King / Queen.  A 

reminder that all parents/carers  are invited to enjoy some tea, coffee and cake at our afternoon tea cake sale from 2.30pm—any 

donations of cakes will be very gratefully received on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday!  Unfortunately we are only able to 

accommodate Parents/Carers and pre school siblings who must remain with a Parent throughout. The climbing frame in the 

playground will be out of bounds during the cake sale. Pupil Parliament will be out to help serve and all parents are invited to join for 

a coffee and catch up before the school holidays begin.  Following an afternoon of fun in classes, the children can then be collected 

at normal school finishing time to enjoy an extended half term holiday as Thursday and Friday are non pupil days. 

Next half term is a busy one!  We have Sports Days, themed activity days, transition days, parent’s evening to meet your child’s new 

class teacher, Year Six leavers events, a Six Production and a Leavers Eucharist to name but a few!  Please keep your eyes peeled for 

the school newsletter and any additional letters which will be handed out in the upcoming weeks about these events.  

We wish you all a happy and healthy weekend and look forward to some special celebrations with you all next week!.  

Well done to everyone for a fantastic week—one week and a half until half term! 

Mrs Leonard                    Miss Finch 

God’s Word is a lamp to guide our feet and a light for our path. 

Inspired by Psalm 119:105 

Star of the Week! 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week! 

Rec— Jasmine 

Year 1-Mia 

Year 2—Jack 

Year 3—Maddie 

Year 4—Toby/Lukas 

Year 5—Lewis 

Year 6—Nelwyn 

Attendance 

Our winning class this week is… 

Year 4 

 

 

 

Well done Year Four! 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Future dates for the diary: 

Wednesday 25th May—Jubilee celebrations (dress up in red, white and blue or as a King or and Queen!) and parents afternoon tea from 2.30pm 

Thursday 26th and Friday 27th May—Non pupil days and break up for the half term 

Monday 6th June—Return to school 

Wednesday 15th June—Sports Day  

Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd June—King John, Appleton and Deans Induction Days 

Wednesday 22nd June and Friday 24th June—STEM inspiration afternoons for Year Four and Year Two 

Monday 27th—Friday 1st July—Year Six Residential to PGL 

Wednesday 22nd + 29th June and Wednesday 6th + 13th July—Little Margaret’s Induction Programme 

Thursday 7th July—Transition day to new classes and teacher  

Wednesday 13th July—Little Margaret’s Tea Party 

Wednesday 13th July—Parent’s Evening (Meet the new teacher) (details to follow) 

 

A Prayer from St Margaret’s 

Dear God, 

At this special time, we give thanks for her Royal Highness, Queen  

Elizabeth.  We thank you for her example of loving and faithful service. 

Help us to follow her dedication in our own lives and commit ourselves 

to you and one another. 

Give us the grace to help us live in service to you, one another and our 

country as our Queen has shown us. 

In your name we pray, 

Amen 

(Written by Mrs Leonard) 


